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Dear Parent/Carer 

Parents’ Night Consultation 

As you know the last 18 months has provided the school with a number of challenges, particularly with parental 
engagement.  All parents’ nights in 2020/21 were held remotely, either by phone or, in a small number of cases, 
online.  Initial feedback has been largely positive however as we now start planning for the coming year, we are seeking 
your views on what, if any, aspects of remote parents’ nights we might retain.  

At this point, government guidance is such that we could not return to face-to-face meetings. In the hope that this 
guidance may change in the coming weeks, your feedback on your experience of remote parents’ nights to date and 
your views on what future parents’ nights might look like would be welcome.  

We have created 2 surveys, one for nursery/primary and one for secondary and would be grateful if you could complete 
these by Sunday 5 September. Parents of pupils in S1 should complete the primary survey.  

Nursery/Primary Survey - Please click here  

Secondary Survey - Please click here  

We look forward to receiving your feedback.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
John Devine 
Headteacher 
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